








28 March 2007

Dear Member
No meeting on April 15th
When the meeting scheduled for 10th March was cancelled it was thought that we could fit in April 15th as an alternate date.
Unfortunately we could not get a venue - or speakers - so there will be no meeting on April 15th.
I had hoped to be able to let members know the definite date for the next meeting but this is proving difficult, as there seems to be shows etc every weekend at present.
I will let you know as soon as possible the date of the next meeting.
Kind regards
Norma

